
 
 

 
PARENT REPRESENTATIVE ROLE 
 
Responsible to: Committee 
 
Liaising with:  Committee, Club Officers, parent/ carers, members and 
volunteers,  
 
Responsible for:  
Being the representative on the committee for and on behalf of parents of the 
junior members of Bristol Taekwondo School. 
 
The parent representative is a valued member of Bristol Taekwondo School 
and their time and commitment are very much appreciated.  
 
The role of parent Representative is to promote parent involvement in our 
school.  
 
Welcome new parents and assist them in getting to know other parents. 
 
Encourage parents to feel they are valued members of the club and welcome 
to be involved in any way they are able. 
 
To listen to any concerns the parents have that they would like raised at 
committee level and present those concerns at committee meetings. 
 


